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 In 1995, Dr.Callous Disregard is the account of what sort of doctor
confronted first an illness and then the medical system that sought but
still seeks to deny that disease, leaving millions of children to suffer
and a world at risk. Andrew Wakefield came to a fork in the road. As an
educational gastroenterologist at the Royal Free of charge School of
Medicine and the University of London, he was faced with a professional
challenge and a moral choice. Dr. Many parents blamed the MMR vaccine.
He will this in an in depth forensic evaluation of the lies,
obfuscation, cover-up, and dystopian research and medication that
panders to industrial interests at the expense of your children.
Previously healthy children were, according with their parents,
regressing into autism and developing intestinal problems. Wakefield
provides the facts and an explanation of the problem that confronted him
and his co-workers fifteen years ago. Trusting his medical schooling,
the parental narrative, and, most importantly, the instinct of moms for
their children's well-becoming, he chose what would turn into a very
difficult road.
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an amazing, essential book This book changes your daily life. Wakefield
for standing up to the corrupt medical mafia.You will need to learn this
book.You'll get a ton of reap the benefits of reading this book, and I
find it extremely "telling" that the book isn't open to be sold in the
UK. What occurred to him when he innocently wrote a paper linking the
vaccine with Crohn's/autism (more often than not linked in young
children) will show you where we are. The simple truth is out there...
Andy Wakefield was railroaded. This book models him free of charge. Well
documented, correctly cited, and filled up with facts which were not
made available to the general public that exonerate Wakefeild from any
incorrect performing. The clouds will component as you browse the story
of this exceptional, dedicated, humble and excellent man - how he found
that an entire band of young patients (he is a pediatric
gastroenterologist) had developed symptoms of Crohn's disease -
extremely unusual in babies and toddlers; You haven't in fact read this
reserve either. At times it might bore the casual reader, and degree of
writing can be well above average.2) If you're not from the united
kingdom, at times the UK style English could possibly be confusing. It
requires several chapters to get accustomed to it.3) There is a brief
chapter in the beginning that introduces the publication, and it appears
out of place. so rare as to be virtually unidentified - had all created
their symptoms within HOURS of getting the mmr vaccine (this is not an
anti-vaccine publication, but a warning against administering
"polyvalent" or multiple/mixed vaccines to babies and toddlers with
immature immune systems). About the autism epidemic and its link with
children's immunization shots . Andrew Wakefield is a hero. Someone who
has done ... Dr Wakefield is a hero Dr Wakefield is a hero .It's time
more people, especially parents, started to investigate vaccines by
themselves (without relying on what the news media tells them), because
it's a deep, dark rabbit hole, and this book is as good a place while
any to start digging, as may be the excellent reserve, "Dissolving
Illusions". Hardly any people nowadays I respect more. READ IT Eye
opening &We see some reviews declare that he's "rewriting history", but
the massive number of citations and references appears to be to create
this unlikely - and when the book were full of falsehoods, I'm pretty
sure he would have been sued right now. Everyone who has heard the lies
about Andrew Wakefield should have the guts to hear his part of the
story. Five Stars thank you Five Stars The truth can be tough. An
Excellent And Informative Read It would be easy to denounce this reserve
as nonsense purely due to who wrote it, but only when:1. You haven't
actually read the original Lancet paper.2. Nevertheless, a few
factors:1) it is extremely, very detailed. A MUST FIND OUT ABOUT THE
EPIDEMIC IN THE US. mind blowing! Anyone who has done the right issue
against a tsunami of pressure. Which should show you all you have to to
know about this situation. A scandal ! OUTSTANDING BOOK. One Star
Seriously? It really is about the bond between AUTISM and shots given to



children.However, if you have read the original paper (which is short
and still available online) and seen how often and badly it is
misquoted, then it's a remarkable and detailed account of the hatchet
job that was done on a health care provider who, one day, will be widely
honored for the hero he's: regardless of losing his medical licence in
the united kingdom and having his reputation torn to shreds, he still
fights day in and day out for the health and security of children all
over the place. Anyone who questions this, needs to do some in-depth
analysis and find out what really happened with the MMR controversy. He
falsified data to get the results he wanted to make cash off a distinct
segment market of conspiracy looking for parents. Do NOT bother with
this non-sense. Read the studies. A literature review of all research on
vaccines and all the components of vaccines developed nothing. This is a
composed hysteria. The government has no vested curiosity in harming
your son or daughter. Further, Autism is certainly genetic. Your bravery
and integrity possess helped a lot more than you could ever imagine.
Amazing book Many thanks Dr. If, like me, you already are quite well on
the path to realizing that we have been lied to and so are being lied to
about pretty much every thing we've been told, for years, this is
actually the book that may finally open your eyes. If you think Autism
is even worse than death, don't be a mother or father. God Bless!
Everyone should examine it. Andrew Wakefield is a hero. The CDC is
usually a criminal organization BRILLIANT, brave BRILLIANT, brave,
articulate - Dr, Wakefield of a guy of true integrity. One Word: Quack
Andrew Wakefield isn't some maligned genius, he's a quack. This book is
a good start, yet, since that time, there has been scandal after scandal
proving that Big Pharma and the CDC is drenched in corruption at many
degrees of operation. Every child deserves informed parents who will not
just gloss on the mainstream talking factors, naively accepting
propaganda, however, who'll dig further to find the truth.
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